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mike.sblafco@gmail.com

From: CFW <mark@crawfordfamilywines.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 4, 2023 11:33 AM
To: mike.sblafco@gmail.com
Cc: Wendy Horvath
Subject: Santa Rita Hills CSD

Hi Mike, 
 
I am traveling today but I wanted to send a quick note to extend my whole hearted support for re-establishing the SOI of 
the Santa Rita Hills CSD so the building of the MOA road into the Santa Rita Hills CSD can be accomplished. We have 
owned our property for the last 23 years and despite paying property taxes that whole Ɵme we have been unable to 
enjoy the full use of our property because of the mess Santa Barbara County made of the roads way back when the 
Lakeview subdivision was created.  We have suffered through decades of starts and stops and peƟƟons and meeƟngs to 
no avail.   Please help us move forward toward a soluƟon to this long lasƟng problem.  I’m sorry I couldn’t be in 
aƩendance today but please extend our full support in favor of the re-instatement of the SOI of the Santa Rita Hills CSD 
to the LAFCO members and Board of Supervisors.   
 
Thank you, 
 
Mark Horvath 
Crawford Family Wines 
805.698.3888 
mark@crawfordfamilywines.com 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


